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Dear Lisa, 
It was nice speaking with you on Wednesday. Sorry wrong timing, old friend turned up, had a 
few beers. 
My friend brought a few things to my attention again. Crown Lawyers sole job is to represent the 
Crown and not some corrupt public servant, who got caught with their fingers in the till, past and 
present.  
The second point; Crown Lawyers work for the Crown to enforce the Law to keep the 
democracy in order. 
We have been dealing with several Government Departments for several years. From the 
beginning Lawyers, Legal Aid, Law Society, Commissioners, Ombudsman, Legal Aid Tribunal, 
now Parliament have closed all doors, and refuse to release any form of documentation of proof 
that these events had never taken place.  
This is why we are now in the process of filing for a Royal Commissioner of Inquiry.  
Over all the years of research that has been under taken, I do not know how the Solicitor 
General is going to address this. The Ministry of Justice have published their findings, which is 
false. A retraction on their findings is not going to cut it. The Justice Department has also 
degraded one of our NZ decorated heroes by putting their own opinion forward, what a bloody 
disgrace. 
Government has committed treason by not addressing the treasonous activities. How is this 
going to be addressed. When one covers up treason today they will be prosecuted for 
perverting the course of justice by conspiring to cover it up. 
Please send a progress report, as I like my files up dated. 
Yours sincerely 
Wayne Duggan 
LEST WE FORGET 
Three cheers for Her Majesty the Queen 
 


